


Goodbye Fawcett 
Class!



Hello from Miss Hughes, Julie 
and Marcia! We’ve missed you 

while in lockdown!



We won’t be able to say a 
proper goodbye in school like 
we usually would, so I want to 

remind you of some of the 
fantastic things we have done 

this year!



While you were in Fawcett 
class we… 

Learnt about the seasons! Went to the cinema!

Read Hungry Hen – it made us 
laugh!

Sang the continents song!
(Can you still remember them all?)

Made bridges!



While you were in Fawcett 
Class we…

…played 

with our 

friends!

…practised 

our 

numbers!

…did 

experiments!



While you were in Fawcett 
Class we…

… made 

sandwiches!

… followed 

a map to 

find treasure!

… danced 

in music 

lessons!

… learned 

about 

materials!



You have been a fantastic class to 
teach this year and I will miss you. 

Have an amazing summer and I 
look forward to seeing you around 

school in September!


